
From: Doug Vernier
To: Priscilla Lee; "Francisco Montero"; "Marco Dominguez"; "Carlos Azcarate"; "Juan Rodriguez"
Subject: KRPH - File BMPH-20190515AAM
Date: Tuesday, May 28, 2019 9:03:02 AM

Ms. Lee,
Please move forward to reduce the applicant’s ERP by 100 watts to 7.9 kW to conform to the C2
class. Thank you.
Doug Vernier
 
----------------
>The minor mod proposes to increase the HAAT by 2 meters which would trigger a questionable
station class.  You may either reduce the ERP from 8 kW to 7.9 >kW, or reduce the HAAT from 371 m
to 370 m so that the station is in its proper class.
 
>Please let me know by email and I can fix this accordingly.
 
>Regards,
 
>Priscilla M. Lee
>Electronics Engineer
>Audio Division, Media Bureau
>Federal Communications Commission
>202.418.2957
 
-
Doug Vernier
Telecommunications Consultants
1600 Picturesque Dr.
Cedar Falls, IA  50613
 
319 266-8402
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